UNITED STATEE
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON. D C 20666

Docket No. 50-443

Mr. William B, Ellis
Chief Executive Officer
Chairman of the Board
Northeast Utilities

P. 0. Box 270

Hartford, CT 06141-0270

Dear Mr. Ellis,

As you are aware, the NRC staff has recommended that the Commissinn
approve amendments to the Seabrook Nuclear Generating Station license
authorizing the transfer of operations and partial ownership of Seabrook from
the Public Service Company of New Hampshire to newly formed subcidiaries of
the Northeast Utilities Company. During the Commission meeting on the
proresed transfer on May 11, 1992, you were asked to provide the Commission
with wiitten assurances that acequate financial resources would be provided
for nuclear operations at Seabrook as well as at the Millstone and Haddam Neck
facilities. The Commission has received the requested plans and commitments.
These plans and commitments appear to be responsive to the Commission request,
and indicate that the resources projected to be applied to impriving the
safety performance of NU's Connecticut nuclear plants will not be reduced
until the NRC Staff is apprised, on a timely hasis, oi those projected changes
and the reason for those changes. M.reover, you conmitted to:

Complete Phase Il of the PEP in June 1992,

Summarize the results in a docketed letter to the NRC promptly after it
is completed.

Ensure that the PEP is acceptable to the NRC.

Authorize the addition of any resources necessary to implement the PEP,

. Provide periodic updates to the Staff on the progress of PEP
implementation,

. Keep the NRC Staff apgrised on a timely basis of any significant ¢ $
in the O8M and capital budgets and projections oresented in the
attachment for calendar years 1992-1995, including an explanation for
any such changes,

We find these commitments to be acceptable.
Based upon a review of the NRC staff recommendations and the inform.tion

provided by Northeast Utilities, the Public Service Company of ew Hampshire
and the Seabrook Joint Owners, the Commission has authorized the staff to
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Mr. William B. E111s 3

issue the necessary licensing documents to approve the Seabrook transfer., The
staff is now preparing the necessary formal documentation, and it is
emphasized that the transfer does not become effective unti. the staff has

issued the appropriate amendments to the Seabrook

license.

complete this action within the next several weeks.

Sincerely,

riginal signed by

Thomas £ Murley, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

cc: T, C. Feigenbaum, NHY
R, J. Grossi, Seabrook
Joint Owners
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*See previous concurrence
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